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University of Pretoria hosts 1st African Conference on the Health Effects of Endocrine Disruptors
The University of Pretoria (UP) is hosting the 1st African Conference on the Health Effects of Endocrine Disruptors (EDCs) from 2 to 6 November 2015 at the Skukuza Conference Centre in the Kruger National Park. 

Dr Natalie Aneck-Hahn, Director of the Environmental Chemical Pollution and Health (ECPH) Research Unit at UP says endocrine disrupting chemicals are a threat worldwide and that Africa has not escaped the effects of exposure to EDCs. 
'The Faculty of Health Sciences at UP is leading research on the occurrence, health effects and projected future health impacts of EDCs on the continent. Within the EDC research focus area, the ECPH Research Unit conducts research on environmental exposure (including through the use of pesticides and plasticisers), and study its effects on the health of humans and wildlife. The aim of this conference is to address existing gaps in our knowledge and to create a forum for networking among academics, scientists, industry and policy makers. An array of topics will be covered in the fields of endocrinology, reproduction, neurodevelopment, and cancers associated with endocrine disruption.,' says Dr Aneck-Hahn.
Highlights on the conference programme include presentations by Prof Riana Bornman (UP), Prof Tiaan de Jager (UP), Prof Laura Vandenberg (University of Massachusetts, USA), Dr Jerry Heindel (National Institute of Environmental Health Sciences, USA) and Dr Jacques Auger (Hospital University Paris Centre, France). The official programme will begin with a keynote address by Prof Riana Bornman on ‘EDCs and Africa: A major challenge’. Other key speakers are Prof Anna-Maria Andersson (University Hospital Copenhagen, Denmark) and Prof Janice Bailey (Laval University, Quebec, Canada). 
The conference is a collaboration between the ECPH Research Unit in the Faculty of Health Sciences at UP, the UP Centre for Sustainable Malaria Control (UP CSMC), the Mammal Research Institute and the Faculty of Veterinary Science. Other South African universities involved are Stellenbosch University, North-West University and the University of Venda. International collaborators and sponsors include the National Institute of Environmental Health Sciences (NIEHS) in the United States and the Society for the Study of Reproduction.
For more information and the full conference programme visit http://www.edcafrica.net
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